
    

How Can I Get Involved? 
IUMC Preschool has a variety of ways in which you can become involved in your child’s 

education.  Whether you have plenty of free time or you are limited in your participation 

by a job or other commitments, the time you can give will be well worth the effort. 

       PAC (Preschool Action Committee) 
 

The PAC is a PTSA-like organization. Its involvement is critical to the  

success of our school year. PAC sponsors special, family-friendly   

events such as the  

All-School Hayride & Picnic,  Santa Breakfast…  and more 

 

Plus, fundraising events like  

Winter Auction and Spring Art Gala  

are exciting and unique family-friendly events which raise money to support our scholarship 

program, provide funding for teacher appreciation, and allow for special purchases to support the 

preschool.   
 

PAC meetings are held once a month (typically a weekday afternoon) with childcare provided.    

PAC is always seeking members for the committee, or you may be interested in being a 

chairperson or volunteer for a specific, or multiple, events. 
 

please fill out the form below and return it to the preschool office. 

 

                         I want to get involved! 
 

______  I am interested in being on the PAC committee and can attend the monthly meetings. 

 

                   I am interested in volunteering with the PAC for the following: 

 ____ Hayride & Picnic   ____ Winter Auction    ____ Santa Breakfast    ____ Coin Drive   

 ____Art Gala    ____Staff Appreciation    

 

Name__________________________________  Child’s Name/Class___________________________ 

 

Phone____________________________      Email_______________________________________ 
 

   _____  I would like to support the PAC, but just can’t spare the time to volunteer. Here is my 

tax-exempt eligible donation to help make the year a success! 

 


